
 
9th October 2023 

 

 

 
 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

We have some very exciting news! 

 

On Thursday 21st December 2023, the children of Westdale Juniors will be making a visit to the Pantomime at 

The Nottingham Playhouse.  

 

 

The coach will pick up the children at roughly 1:30pm and they will arrive back at school at approximately 

5:30pm (exact times to be confirmed).  

 

The cost of this visit is £17.07 per child, to be paid no later than 9th November 2023 via iPayimpact.  If your 

child is in receipt of Pupil Premium, we will fund 50% of this cost, meaning that you will need to pay £8.54.  This 

will cover the cost of the Pantomime and the coach.  If you have any issues regarding paying for this trip, 

PLEASE do contact the office team or Miss Kyle in confidence.  

 

School uniform is to be worn, including a warm coat.    

 

Kind regards, 

 

Westdale Junior School 

 

 
 

 
 
 


